
 New PSAP Annual Funding Application Form FY 2022-2023 

With the implementation of NG911, ECaTS, and the new funding model, the PSC has made changes to 

the PSAP annual application form. The first thing you will notice is the new application deadline of 

March 31st .  

PSAPs will no longer need to submit call volume documentation, Call, and text volume information will 

be figured using ECaTS data.   

Even though PSAPs no longer need to submit call volume documentation with the application, please 

continue to submit copies of any newly signed maintenance/support contracts with the application.  

There are training questions that have been added to the staffing section. Since the training standards 

became effective January 1, 2022, we realize that most PSAPs will not have met those standards yet. 

However, if you do know what training your PSAP will be utilizing please go ahead and answer that 

question on the form.  

Under the GIS section, if you have an in-house GIS person instead of a vendor, please provide their 

name and contact information. This person may be different than the MSAG Coordinator. Please provide 

the name of your MSAG Coordinator as well. 

You will also notice several new questions throughout the application. Although some of the questions 

will not apply to every PSAP based on their transition status, these questions will assist the PSC in 

providing more accurate information for the required federal reporting. Part of the federal reporting is 

certifying that no jurisdiction that has control over 911 surcharge fees has not diverted any of those 

monies to other than 911 use. By signing the application form, you are certifying that you have not 

diverted any 911 surcharge fee money.  

 

 


